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Artwork by Sophie 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alfredton School 
Inspiring learning for a lifetime ~ Little acorns to mighty oaks 

 

 

Tohaina ō painga ki tea o 

Share your gifts with the world 

Kia ora,  
 

We have had a great first week back at school.   
 

Welcome to Issac Bowater who has joined our school family.  
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We have a very busy week ahead. On Tuesday we have a Teacher Only Day and on Wednesday 

a significant number of our older students are participating in the Tararua Sevens Tournament 

in Pahiatua.  
 

Last week all children took a Health Consultation Survey home. I would be grateful if you could 

complete it and return it to school by the end of the week. To date I have had 3 responses. 

Your opinions matter to us so it would be wonderful if everyone could spare 5 minutes to 

complete it and return it back as soon as possible. 
 

Alfredton School uses SchoolDocs to maintain a comprehensive, up-to-date set of policies and 

procedures. These policies and procedures follow guidelines and legislation and best practice, 

and have been tailored for our school. If you would like to read our policies or look at / review 

those which the Board will discuss this term please take a look at Schooldocs. To access 

Schooldocs go to: 

https://alfredton.schooldocs.co.nz 

Username: alfredton 

Password: mighty 

 

Have a fantastic week. 

                   

Nga mihi nui 

Alison 

 

Dates for your diary 

6th August Teacher Only Day 

7th August Y5 - 7 at Tararua Sevens Tournament, postponement date 9th 

19th August 4pm Board Meeting 

20th and 21st August Learning Conversations 

29th August School Speech Competition 

3rd and 4th September Zero Waste 

4th September Bush Speech Competition 

16th October School Photographs 

22nd October EPRO8 

This information can also be found on our school website. 

 

 
 
 
Sports News 
 
The Alfredton Oaks have had their first win of the netball season, coming away with a 8-4 win 

over Solway Primary. The game was played under cover in cold, wet conditions. The team showed 

great sportsmanship and kindness by lending some players to the other team who were short 

on numbers. 

 

https://alfredton.schooldocs.co.nz/7938.htm
https://alfredton.schooldocs.co.nz/


Readers of the Week  

 

 

Classroom Awards 

 



Principal’s Awards 

 

 

 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES  

 

Next Meeting Monday 19th August 4pm 

 

 

ASCA 

 
Pie Order Fundraiser – Thank you for all of your orders, we raised over $500! 
 
Look out for the Baking Raffle sheets coming home in week 4 - it was a really successful 
fundraiser last year and there will be some delicious baking up for grabs for our lucky winners, just 
in time for docking! 
 
Quiz Night - Saturday 14th September - get your teams in for our community quiz night. 
 



Community News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


